
 

Ocean Park Conservation Carnival cum Ocean Park Conservation Alliance Award Ceremony 2024 

(6 July 2024) 

 

Fourteen students participated in the Ocean Park Conservation Carnival, hosted by the Ocean 

Park. At the carnival, our students showcased their self-designed game booth, conveying important 

messages about saving species and habitats. 4B CHAN Ka-ching, 4E LAM Hang-chi Zara,            

4E LAM Janna Zheng-sheung , 4E WONG Wing-lee were given an opportunity to join the Student 

Summit and present their conservation works in the school. The students received               

the Certificate of Appreciation in the Award Ceremony. 

 

The Ocean Park Conservation Carnival provides a platform for schools to exchange their ideas 

and hard work done throughout the academic year to the general public. They are also invited to share 

their experience on various conservation-related projects or activities. 

 

 
4B CHAN Ka-ching, 4E WONG Wing-lee, 4E LAM Janna Zheng-sheng, 4E LAM Hang-chi Zara 

(from left to right) receive the Certificate of Appreciation 

 



 
Mr. LIN Chun-hei (centre) with students: 

2D WANG Yu-run, 2D WONG Yeuk-hei, 4C WONG Yuen-sum, 4B SO Hoi-ki,                            

4E LAM Hang-chi Zara, 4E LAM Janna Zheng-sheng, 4E WONG Wing-lee, 4E CHAN Hoi-ting, 

4B CHAN Ka-ching, 4E WONG Ho-tung, 3D RAO A-huen, 3D RAO A-shan,                           

5A TSOI Wing-yu Wingie, 5A LEE Tsoi-yu (From left to right) 

 

 

 

 
Mr. LIN Chun-hei (centre) attending the event to show support for our students 


